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The proposed laws would waste the people of Queensland's t ime and money. The 
onerous process of checking everyone's IDs will make lines to vote longer. The 
staff required to do this will cost more money. The Attorney-General claims these 
laws will reduce 'voter impersonation' but there is no evidence that these 
proposals will actually reduce it, or that voter impersonation has ever made a 
difference in any election. 
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